
 

March 8, 2021 

MAPP HHTS Release 3.7 Updates 
The release is tentatively scheduled for deployment on July 18, 2021.  Information regarding the 
MAPP HHTS Release 3.7 webinar that details the system changes and enhancements, will be 
distributed as we get closer to the implementation date.  
  
MAPP HHTS Release 3.7 System Changes and Enhancements 

1. Billing changes including an update to the AH+ configuration and to how the billing 
system handles members in ACT 

2. Add the functionality to do bulk transfers via a file 
3. Add additional single qualifying condition  
4. Add search function to the transfer screen 
5. Add functionality to alert providers that children with HCBS are continuing to receive 

services due to fair hearing judge overturning LOC (information from UAS)  
6. Add functionality for UAS to retransmit HCBS information upon override 

 
Should you have any questions about this notification, please contact MAPP CCC at mapp-
customercarecenter@cma.com. 
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